
Board Amends Title 2 Administrative Rules 
 
On May 26, 2022, the Board adopted amendments to its administrative rules at Part 2175 of Title 
2 of the Illinois Administrative Code.  The administrative rules describe the Board’s 
organization, the types of Board proceedings, how to pay filing and copying fees, and how the 
public may obtain information from the Board.  These amendments reflect the new address of the 
Board’s Chicago office (60 E. Van Buren St., Suite 630, Chicago, Illinois 60605), as well as 
instructions for the public to access this location.  Also among the amendments are additional 
directions for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), including a 
new address for emailed FOIA requests.  
 
The rulemaking is captioned Amendments to the Board’s Administrative Rules 2 Ill. Adm. Code 
2175, docket R22-20.  Here are links to the Board’s opinion and order, along with the amended 
rules.  The amendments were published in the Illinois Register on June 10, 2022 (46 Ill. Reg. 
9973).  For more information, please contact Marie Tipsord at marie.tipsord@illinois.gov. 
 

https://pcb.illinois.gov/documents/dsweb/Get/Document-105956
https://pcb.illinois.gov/documents/dsweb/Get/Document-105957
https://pcb.illinois.gov/documents/dsweb/Get/Document-105957
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